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May 4th 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The new books for children to work in have arrived! 

We know many of you have been so busy that your work books are getting very full. The new 

ones you requested are now here. If you come to the front of school on your daily walk 

tomorrow, or on Wednesday, you can collect your new book(s) for your child/children. 

Please come at the times suggested so that we can socially distance people safely.  

 It is fine to take the books for each class that you have children in at one time; 

you do not need to come back 2,3,4 times! 

 The books are different colours and sizes for different year groups so please 

only take the colour for your child. They will be clearly labelled so you will be able 

to see if you have the right book for your child’s age. 

 There will be gloves should you wish to use one to collect your book and there 

will be anti-bacterial hand gel as well you can use 

Times for Tuesday and Wednesday morning 

Year N     9.30- 10.00 

Year R   10.00-10.30 

Year 1    10.30-11.00 

Year 2    11.00-11.30 

Year 3    11.30-12.00 

Year 4    12.00-12.30 

VE Day There will also be some resources out you can take to colour or paint for the VE 

celebrations, and you can then add them to our school railings on Thursday if you wish. 

Information you can’t find that someone has said is on the website? Do remember to 

click on the refresh sign (curly black arrow beside the web address) to update information 

that has gone on to the website. 

We look forward to seeing you as you collect your books, 

Jane Spencer, Head teacher. 

http://www.toddingtonstgeorge.co.uk/

